
SA POPI Act Compliance

As of the 1st July 2021, the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA) will come 

into effect. 

We would like to ensure that both you our client, as well as our organisation, comply 

with these legal requirements going forward and therefore we are sending this email 

to everyone on our mailing list. 

If you would no longer like to remain on our Mailing List, please reply to this 

email (popia@booyco.co.za) to be UNSUBSCRIBED. Should you choose to 

unsubscribe please be advised you will no longer receive electronic 

communication from the company. 

Should you not UNSUBSCRIBE via e-mailed response to this notification, before the 

1st July 2021, we will take it that you wish to remain on our Mailing List and no further 

action will be required from you. Please be aware that you can UNSUBSCRIBE from 

our mailing list at any time, by notifying us via email. 

Assuring you of our commitment to service excellence. 

The Booyco Engineering Team 

Unsubscribing to our Social Media is as easy as UNFOLLOWING us or replying to this 

letter via email. 

If you would like us to contact you, please send us an email with your details. 


